
Interested	Party	Reference	number:	VNZP-AFP174	
	
I’m	writing	this	on	behalf	of	my	father	David	House	who	is	a	landowner	and	partner	
in	Swallow	Park.	I’m	Alice	House	also	a	partner	in	Swallow	Park	therefore	also	has	an	
interest	in	this	matter.		
	
My	email	is	 @swallowpark.co.uk		
	
We	object	to	the	plan	for	several	reasons:	
	
It	fails	to	address	the	root	cause	of	carbon	emissions	stemming	from	
environmentally	harmful	practices	such	as	oil	and	gas	extraction.	There	are	concerns	
that	CCS	may	serve	as	a	justification	for	perpetuating	destructive	fossil	fuel	
production.	
	
The	potential	unforeseen	circumstances	stemming	from	the	extensive	geological	
storage	of	CO2	–	including	the	possibility	of	CO2	seepage	back	into	the	atmosphere.	
Recent	studies	have	emphasized	that	the	geological	challenges	associated	with	the	
prolonged	storage	of	CO2	may	have	been	previously	underestimated.	
	
There	are	potential	dangers	associated	with	the	transportation	and	storage	of	CO2.	
CO2	is	an	asphyxiant	in	high	concentrations;	leaks	from	pipelines	could	lead	to	
catastrophic	outcomes.	
	
How	will	this	affect	my	business/livelihood/family's	land:	
	

• As	a	partner	in	Swallow	Park	Caravan	Site,	how	will	this	plan	exactly	affect	
the	shower	block	next	to	the	road/entrance	at	Bleak	House	Farm?	If	we	incur	
financial	losses,	then	compensation	will	be	required.	

• There	is	an	unwarranted	suggestion	to	expand	the	entrance	to	the	farmyard	
of	Bleak	House	Farm.	The	roads	and	surrounding	land	leading	to	the	gas	
chambers	are	no	longer	capable	of	accommodating	heavy	traffic.	This	needs	
to	be	discussed.	

• The	land	is	a	nature	conservation	area,	which	has	taken	20	years	to	develop.	
The	land	is	home	to	many	protected	birds	and	wildlife.	Any	work	completed	
on	this	land	will	patently	disturb	this	wildlife.	

	
	
	




